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This bill is a clear violation of our 2nd amendment rights. It will not stop gun violence. 

It will only hamper law abiding citizens from purchasing firearms. You are not 

stopping criminals. You are using this as a cover to strip us of our rights and make us 

an unarmed society.  No on this bill.  


